
 

Page | 1 
 

REGISTRANT NAME CHANGE 
Interpretation Guide 
Last Reviewed October 2024 

In accordance with the College of Pharmacy of Newfoundland and Labrador (CPNL) Bylaws, 
applicants for registration must use their legal “proper” name, when registering with CPNL. 

If your legal name changes, please submit a Name Change Request through the Registrant Portal 
along with: 

• Government-issued photo identification in accordance with CPNL’s Photo Identification 
Requirements for Registration. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

If you are a pharmacist-in-charge, you may also wish to reprint the pharmacy licence with your 
revised name, once the change has been approved. 
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